Guy, Mandy

From:

29 January 2019 11:44

Sent: To:

Guy, Mandy

Subject:

FW: The Jolly Judge Torquay

Good Morning

Could you please add the below e mails to my representations for the hearing scheduled for Thursday 7th February 2019.

Kind regards

1.5

From: SMART Julie 50403 < Julie.SMART@devonandcornwall.pnn.police.uk >

Sent: 29 January 2019 10:54

To: david mccabe

Cc:

Subject: RE: The Jolly Judge Torquay

Good morning

Thank you for sending me the below. As you and Diane are responsible for the management of the Jolly Judge, it is up to you to decide how best to ensure the licensing objectives are met. If you feel the below measure will improve the management of the premises then perhaps you need to try it and assess whether it works or not.

I am aware that you have been trying to contact me by phone. I have just returned from leave and have 3 hearings to deal with tomorrow and several meetings at the end of the week. Unfortunately I therefore do not have time to meet or discuss the below matter with you. As the Review hearing for your premises is to take place next week Thursday, I suggest you bring a copy of your email to the hearing so you can advise the Licensing Authority of the action you have taken.

Kind regards

Julie

From: (III) The second of the

Sent: 18 January 2019 15:35

To: SMART Julie 50403 < Julie.SMART@devonandcornwall.pnn.police.uk >

CC:

Subject: The Jolly Judge Torquay

Good Afternoon,

I would like to confirm my discussions with the DPS Diane Dixon regarding our proposals to improve the standard of management at the above premises.

We would propose to only open whilst the DPS is present on site to enable her to keep firm control of the management of the premises.

To enable the DPS to have a reasonable length working day this would be likely to involve closing in the afternoons.

I would be grateful if you could let me have your thoughts on whether this would be acceptable to you, or if you would like a meeting with us both please let me know.

Both myself and the DPS want to put a stop to the mismanagement that has occurred at the premises and which has caused so many problems for all concerned . We feel that this will put the required control measures in place.

Kind regards



This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com

This e-mail is intended for the named recipient(s) only and may contain privileged information, which is protected in law. If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact the sender to advise them and delete this e-mail. Unauthorised use, disclosure, copying or distribution is prohibited.

E-mail should not be regarded as a secure means of communication, we take all reasonable steps to ensure that e-mails are protected from malware, but cannot accept liability for any loss or damage, howsoever arising, as a result of their transmission to the recipients' computer or network.

For more information, or to contact us, please visit us at www.devon-cornwall.police.uk or www.devon-cornwall.police.uk or e-uk or <